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310 CITY HALL 

15 WEST KELLOGG BOULEVARD 

SAINT PAUL, MN 55102-1615 

Marcia Moermond, Legislative Hearing Officer 

EMAIL:  legislativehearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

PHONE:  (651) 266-8585    FAX:  (651) 266-8574 

 

April 25, 2022 

 

Susie Doris Thill 

9674 Bluegill Bay 

Woodbury, MN 55125 

 

VIA EMAIL: suzieq.t@yahoo.com 

 

 

Re:  Third Making Finding for Remove or Repair of the Structure at 854 Edmund Avenue 

 

Dear Ms. Thill:  

 
A letter was sent back on October 29, 2021 by Ms. Joanna Zimny giving you information about the 

hearings on May 10, 2022 and Public Hearing on May 18, 2022.  We have been informed by Dept of 

Safety & Inspection staff that you have received your certificate of code compliance; therefore, the 

hearings will be canceled.  We will send a resolution to City Council on May 18, 2022 with Ms. 

Moermond’s recommendation that the nuisance is abated and the matter is resolved.   

 

If you have any questions, please contact me at 651-266-8563. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

/s/ 

Mai Vang 

Legislative Hearing Coordinator 

 

c: Steve Magner 

 Vicki Sheffer 

 Joe Yannarelly 

 Robert Humphrey 

 Christine Boulware 

 Nathan Bruhn 

 Stephen Ubl 
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